
CSMMartain orchestrates the drill-down, a highlight of the day when Carlisle
and Camden alumni test their skills and memory. The alumni always surprise
cadets with such excellent showings so many years after military school.

Three generations are together at the alumni registration and reception at the
BestWestern on Friday evening: Cadet First Lieutenant Andrew Hempill, his
parents, Mr. and Mrs. Scott Hemphill, and his grandmother, Mrs. J. Banks
Scarborough.

Colonel Jim Braden, incoming Alumni Association president and a 1954
alumnus of Camden Military School, greeted alumni and visitors prior to the
Awards Ceremony.
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Homecoming

2LT Lucas Parker leads Bravo Company Second Platoon by the reviewing
stand during the parade honoring alumni and award winners.

Registration continued at the Risher Administration Building on Saturday
morning. Alumni were treated to refreshments before the parade.

Among the award recipients was Lieutenant Colonel Charles RayWhite, who
received the Camden Military Academy Service Award. LTC White was
honored for his service to CMA as commandant and assistant headmaster
from 1968 to 1989.


